
       
GREAT  NORTHERN  TEXAS  LONGHORN  ASSOCIATION 

SUMMER  2016  NEWS  LETTER 

 

                         
Jamakin Eyeliner 

       
Rocky  Acres 

Bill & Steve Froelich Families 
 

GNTLA  Summer  Meeting/Picnic 
 

DATE:  Saturday,  July  30,  2016 
 TIME: 10:00 Social Time 
  11:00 BOD  mtg 
  12:30 Potluck Picnic meal 
   member meeting to 
   follow. 

 
 

LOCATION: Rocky Acres 
Steve & Bill Froelich 

W1966  Hwy  C 
Merrill,  WI  54452 

 



 
 

From the President’s Desk, 
 
Well this is turning out to be an interesting spring.  
 
The weather started out in early May with temps in the upper 80’s, one week 
later it’s 23 degrees and snowing. One didn’t even know what to wear, maybe 
flip flops, shorts, and a winter coat? Well now the temps have leveled out and 
hopefully the rain will taper off so everybody can get the hay off. 
 
With the rains we have had this spring it has made the pastures abundant, and 
the bug population intolerant. 
 
An auction was talked about at the last meeting with good enthusiasm. I 
believe this would be a good opportunity to buy or sell some good quality 
cattle. 
 
The summer meeting/picnic is fast approaching and will be held at the 
Froelich’s located by Merrill, WI. Steve and Bill have some good looking cattle, 
and it should be a good meeting and a good time. 
 
I hope everybody’s calving season is going good with lots of colorful calves. 
Don’t forget to be taking pictures, and either sending them to Winston or 
bringing them to the picnic when you come. 
 
 
Respectfully your President, 
Keith Wucherpfennig 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 



 


